Together we will beat cancer



Supporter Service Centre

Sterling House 3400 John Smith Drive Oxford Business Park South OXFORD OX4 2WB

T: 0300 | 123 | 186 | F: 020 | 3300 | 7535 supporter.services@cancer.org.uk

www.cancerresearchuk.org

Mr G Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue DEWSBURY West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

19 September 2011

Our Ref: 400368721

Dear Gerard,

On behalf of Cancer Research UK I would like to thank you for your very kind donation of £3,036.33, raised by your year's sponsored walk around the grounds of the Chatsworth Estate in Derbyshire, in memory of The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall. I would be most grateful if you could forward our thanks to all of those who helped raise such a staggering sum. It is very kind of you to support our work at this time. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

At Cancer Research UK we carry out world-class research to improve our understanding of cancer and find out how best to prevent, diagnose and treat different kinds of cancer. We ensure that our findings are used to improve the lives of all cancer patients. We also work in partnership with others to achieve the greatest impact in the global fight against the disease.

It would be wonderful if you were able to support us again, and please feel free to contact us on 08701 60 20 40 if you would like any further information about our work.

Thank you once again. Together we will beat cancer.

Simon O'Leary
Head of Volunteer Fundraising

Stoly

08701 60 20 40

Registered address: Angel Building, 407 St John Street, London ECIV 4AD

www.cancerresearchuk.org.uk

Macmillan Office for West Yorkshire
Unit 3 Silkwood Court
Ossett
Wakefield WF5 9TP
tel 01924 232440
fax 01924 276472



Mr G Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury WF12 7NH

20th September 2011

Re: The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

Dear Friends

I am writing on behalf of Macmillan Cancer Support to thank you for your kind donation of £2888.53. This will really make a difference to people affected by cancer.

Your valuable donation will enable us to provide further expert treatment, care and information for cancer patients, and help us to meet the enormous challenge of making our services available to all who need them. We helped over 200,000 new patients and their families last year. Now, with four in every ten people facing a cancer diagnosis at some stage in their lives and with long term survival rates improving thanks to better treatment and care, more people than ever before will be living with cancer.

Our ambition is to reach and improve the lives of everyone living with cancer. Through the generosity of people such as yourselves, we will be able to achieve this; one in three of us will get cancer. 2 million of us are living with it. We are all affected by cancer. We can all help. We are Macmillan.

Ninety-nine percent of our income comes from voluntary donations, over a third of which is from gifts in wills, so you can see just how vital legacies are in supporting our work. A gift in your will could make a big difference to someone living with cancer in the future. To find out more or to receive a free copy of our will guide, please contact the legacy advisor Nancy Kirkham on 020 222 9030, or email her at nkirkham@macmillan.org.uk.

If you would like to know more about the work of Macmillan, information about volunteering or details of fundraising, please do not hesitate to contact me at the fundraising office number above,

Thank you once again for your support; it really is appreciated.

Kind regards,

Christy Fox

Fundraising Support Assistant

01924 232440

DATA PROTECTION STATEMENT Macmillan Cancer Support and our trading companies would like to hold your details in order to contact you about our fundraising, campaigning and services for people affected by cancer. In order to carry out our work we may need to pass your details to agents or partners who act on our behalf. If you would prefer us not to use your details please tick this box and return this form to us. We will not sell your details to other organisations.

Questions about living with cancer? Call free on 0808 808 00 00 or visit macmillan.org.uk

Macmillan Cancer Support, registered charity in England and Wales (261017), Scotland (SC039907) and the Isle of Man (604). A company limited by guarantee. Registered company in England and Wales (2400969) and the Isle of Man (4694F). Registered office: 89 Albert Embankment, London SE1 7UQ.



www.mariecurie.org.uk

Marie Curie Cancer Care

West Yorkshire Fundraising Office Lower Ground Floor Chantry House Victoria Road Kirkstall, Leeds LS5 3LB

Tel: 0113 214 7905

www.mariecurie.org.uk

Mr G Mitchell
Event Organiser
Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund
20 Ennerdale Avenue
DEWSBURY
WF12 7NH

Supporter Ref: 8623198

Marie Curie

Cancer Care

16 September 2011

Dear Mr Mitchell,

I am writing to thank everyone at Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care's work with your recent donation of £3036.33 from your sponsored walk in the grounds of Chatsworth Estate. Please accept this letter as your official receipt.

Every evening 280 people throughout the UK will open their front door to a Marie Curie Nurse who has come to help them at the time that they need it most. Our care enables cancer patients to stay in the familiar surroundings of their own homes with their loved ones as their illness progresses.

This year alone Marie Curie Cancer Care will provide care for many people in West Yorkshire. However the demand for our services increases each year and for every family we help, there is another that we can't. Every hour of a nurse's time costs the charity £20, so you can see just how valuable your support is.

If you would like to know more about what we do in the meantime, please feel free to contact me on the number given above.

Thank you once again for supporting Marie Curie Cancer Care.

Yours sincerely

Claire Priestwood

Community Fundraiser

Purmico



OESOPHAGEAL PATIENTS ASSOCIATION

Oesophageal And Gastric Cancer Support

Chairman David Kirby OBE

Registered Charity No 1062461

Patron Kevin Whately

19th September 2011

Gerard Mitchell 20 Ennerdale Avenue Dewsbury West Yorkshire WF12 7NH

Dear Mr Mitchell

The Dave Owens & Frank Goodall Memorial Fund

I am writing to acknowledge receipt of your tremendous donation of £946.61 raised in respect of the sponsored walk around the grounds of the Chatsworth Estate on June 25th.

Please pass on our grateful thanks to everyone involved for kindly donating the proceeds from this fundraising activity.

It is only with such gifts that the Oesophageal Patients Association is able to continue providing support for patients and their families and carers around the country.

Your generous donation will go towards the funding of our vital services, including our National telephone help line and the mailing of our supportive booklets, during September 2011.

Your continuing support for the Association at this time is greatly appreciated by all of us here and our heartfelt thanks go to you once again for this further gift.

Kind regards

Yours sincerely

Dawn Williams

PATIENT SUPPORT

Gerard Mitchell

From: janine.l.mitchell@hsbc.com

Sent: 19 August 2011 16:37

To: Gerard Mitchell

Subject: Three Peaks Challenge

Hi Dad,

Danny and I have sorted out our £ for £ money.

I have raised £147.80. The matched sum from HSBC has been passed to Macmillan Cancer Relief. The total I have raised is £295.60.

Danny raised £65.50. The matched sum from HSBC has been passed to The Oesophageal Patients Association. The total raised by Danny is £131.00.

The total raised by Danny and I is £426.60.

Please accept this as confirmation of the funds been sent to the above charities on behalf of The Dave Owens and Frank Goodall Memorial Fund.

When you return from holiday you will find a cheque along with a copy of each sponsor form for the initial amounts due.

Kind regards,

Janine L MITCHELL

Team Manager | Advance Centre of Excellence HSBC Direct Banking, PO Box 243, Arlington Business Centre, Leeds, LS11 1EG, United Kingdom

Phone Int: 70066302 Ext: 011327766302

Fax 01132537100

Email janine.l.mitchell@hsbc.com

Protect our environment - please only print this if you really have to!

HSBC Bank plc

Registered Office: 8 Canada Square, London E14 5HQ

Registered in England - Number 14259

Authorised and regulated by the Financial Services Authority

Gerard Mitchell

From:

Gerard Mitchell

Sent:

05 September 2011 10:55

To:

'Sarah Gbadbo'

Subject: RE: Chatsworth Challenge 2011

Thank you.

Regards

Gerard Mitchell Operations Director



Yorkshire Building Services Ltd. Access Works, Martin Street, Birstall, Batley, WF17 9PJ Tel. 01924 471 955 Fax. 01924 477 508

From: Sarah Gbadbo [mailto:SGbadbo@cafonline.org]

Sent: 05 September 2011 10:54

To: Gerard Mitchell

Subject: RE: Chatsworth Challenge 2011

Hello Gerard

+226-00

Please be advised that the payments as requested have been made from the company account today. The reason for the delay was that we were waiting for confirmation from the company for these to be paid.

I hope this now helps and I apologise for the delay in these being made.

Regards,

Sarah Gbadbo

Customer Serices Representative Customer Service

CAF T: 0300 0123 032 F: 0300 0123 160

E: sgbadbo@cafenline.org

Visit www.cafonline.org to find out how we can help you make giving or fundraising more beneficial for everyone.

Make a bigger difference to the causes you care about: http://www.cafonline.org/my-personal-giving

Registered charity number 268369

From: Gerard Mitchell Sent: 15 August 2011 10:11 To: 'SGbadbo@cafonline.org'

Subject: FW: Chatsworth Challenge 2011

Sarah

Please find attached the letter I sent to you on the 27th July regarding Eddie Messenger and Unilever. Have you managed to sort this for me? Is so could you please forward confirmation.

Regards

Gerard Mitchell Operations Director